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August 10, 2007

Attention: Dan Kanninen

The interrelationship between ss. 30.66 (3) and 30.69 (3) (d) in current law dealing with
pickup and drop areas is awkward at best and does not work at worst.  I therefore have
taken the liberty of making some changes to these provisions.  I have used the language
proposed by a special legislative council committee two sessions ago to address this
problem.  Please call me if you have any questions.

I included a delayed effective date to allow time for DNR to implement and inform the
public of this new restriction.  Please let me know if you want any changes.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


